
1. KEEP INFORMED. Find out more about what is going on from various news sources and 

organizations. Sign up to receive the Committee on Conscience electronic newsletter or 

regularly visit our Web site for updates (www.committeeonconscience.org).

2. CONTACT THE MEDIA. Write a letter to the editor of your local newspaper or to other news 

outlets to comment on their coverage of the Democratic Republic of the Congo or to express 

how important it is that the situation receive public attention.

3. COMMUNICATE WITH THE GOVERNMENT. Contact your government representatives to let 

them know your views and concerns about events in the Democratic Republic of the Congo.

4. SUPPORT RELIEF EFFORTS. Find out more about relief organizations mounting efforts to help 

civilians affected by the crisis. They may have ideas of ways you can help. 

5. GET ENGAGED IN YOUR COMMUNITY. Talk about the Democratic Republic of the Congo to your 

friends, family, members of organizations you belong to, and coworkers—help spread the word. 

Look for groups within your community who may also be working to help address the crisis.

6. SUPPORT THE MUSEUM. Help sustain the ongoing efforts of the United States Holocaust 

Memorial Museum to draw attention to what is happening in the Democratic Republic of the 

Congo. Send a donation to the address below or through https://secure.ushmm.org/join/.

U n i t e d  S t a t e s  H o l o c a us  t  M e m o r i a l  M us  e um
100 Raoul Wallenberg Place, SW  |  Washington, DC  20024-2126  |  Metro:  Smithsonian  |  www.ushmm.org
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